
Everyone of us know someone who is either Homeless or one step away from loosing their home. Especially now with so many 
individuals and families who through no fault of their own, have fallen behind on their rent or mortgage payments. The number of 
people who will be sitting / sleeping outside in public is only going to grow whether we like it or not. Please pass this on to the 
Legislature for debate and a Vote. It is badly needed legislation.

Thank you,
Thomas Brown
4750 Franklin Blvd
Eugene OR 97403


